
Los Medanos Curriculum Committee    Minutes from November 16, 2011
Present: Janice Townsend (Chairperson), Paula Gunder, Linda Johnson, Kasey Gardner, Matthew Stricker, Christina Goff, Marco Godinez, Beth Shrieve , Kiran Kamath, Gil Rodriguez, Grace Villegas, Eileen Valenzuela.  Student: Fred Placzkiewiez
Absent:  Robin Aliotti, Susie Purdy, Carol Hernandez, Michael Norris, Pam Perfumo, Christina Goff 
Guests:   Robin Armour and Stephanie Alves from Admissions and Records
Announcements & Public Comment – Janice announced the decision from plenary regarding repeatability.

Approval of today’s Agenda- Approved with the removal of COMSC-060 from consent agenda and item #9.  (M/S;Godinez.Johnson) Unanimous. 
Minutes from November 2, 2011 - Approved. (M/S;Johnson.Shrieve) Unanimous.
Consent Agenda – Approved. (M/S;Gardner.Godinez) Unanimous
Proposed New 900 – None today.

New Course Outlines of Record – None today. 
Existing Course Outlines of Record – None today.
Pre-requisites/Co-requisites 
· MATH-034-Introduction to Statistics – Approved. (M/S;Stricker.Gardner) Unanimous

· MATH-037-Applied Calculus-Approved. (M/S;Stricker.Gardner) Unanimous

· MATH-040-Precalculus – Approved. (M/S;Stricker.Johnson) Unanimous
Online Course Supplement - None today.
Credit-By-Exam (CBE)

A CBE committee has been reviewing the LMC Credit-By-Exam policy for about a year.  The finding was we are out of compliance in some areas pertaining to CBE and also need to bring our current policies into the catalog as required by law.  Janice handed out information the committee has been reviewing including a rubric that is an outline of what should be in the catalog.  A motion was made for this committee to go back to their constituents and discuss box #2 on the rubric that speaks to “good standing” and how many units a student should take, to determine good standing for LMC for CBE purposes.  This will be on our December 7th agenda again. The rest of the items are accepted.  (M/S;Stricker.Godinez) Unanimous.

Interdisciplinary Prerequisites

The Curriculum committee needs to make a recommendation to Academic Senate regarding the method by which interdisciplinary prerequisites will be determined.  The choices are whether requisites/advisories will be implemented via content review and/or statistical validation.  Janice shared information from the Curriculum Institute and a Regional Training meeting with the committee to begin the conversation. 

This item will be brought back for more discussion and possible action at our next meeting.

Standing Items - No time for reports today.                     
Meeting adjourned – 3:00 p.m.
